
December 8, 1962 

TO: Institution superintendents, college presidents, department 
heads and others concerned 

FROM: Legislative Building Commission 
Edward A. Burdick, Executive Secretary 
203 State Capitol 

SUBJECT: Legislative Building Commission recommendations for 1965 

Attached is a listing of the 1963 recommendations for your 
installation(s) which we have released for publication on Wednesday p.m. 
December 12, 1962. 

Also enclosed is a summary listing of the 1963 recommendations 
for all state installations. 

We have mailed copies of these recommendations to all local 
news agencies. Tour observance of the release date will be appreciated. 








